
      

 

August  7, 2017         

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The milk prices have increased over the last several years (although we have kept the price the 

same) this new reset price is now in line with the 2017 prices.  The cost for milk for the 2017-

2018 school year is $90.00.   This is strictly optional.   If you wish to participate please send a 

check made payable to the Saint Joseph School Milk Program.  Or you may send a juice or water 

with your child to have with their lunch.   

***PLEASE REMEMBER THAT MILK IS NOT INCLUDED WITH OUR LUNCH PROGRAM.  IT MUST 

BE PURCHASED SEPARATELY. 

 

 

Child’s Name_________________________________________________  

Grade___________________ 

Teacher’s Name___________________________________________ 

Low fat white milk__________________  Low fat chocolate milk________________ 

I have enclosed $_________________ 

Please return this form to the school office by Tuesday September 5th.  Thank you. 


